Petition Calling for New Inner CityFerries

To the Honourable Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly in NSW
The petition of the people of New South Wales brings to the attention of the House:

The government’s ‘Sydney's Ferry Future’ strategy released in May 2013 identified the need for new ferry wharves and ferry services to
Barangaroo, Glebe Point, Johnston’s Bay Pyrmont, Woolloomooloo and Elizabeth Bay. Work is well underway to provide services to
Barangaroo, but we've not seen the feasibility studies and community consultation needed for the other locations. Meanwhile inner city
oopulations and traffic congestion around the city continue to increase. The community urgently needs realistic public transport options to
"eplace private motor vehicles. Ferry wharves and services could help address transport needs for Glebe Point and Blackwattle Bay,
Johnston’s Bay and the Pyrmont peninsula, Woolloomooloo and Elizabeth Bay.

The undersigned petitioners therefore ask that the Government fast-track project work for ferry wharves and
services at Glebe Point, Johnston’s Bay Pyrmont, Woolloomooloo and Elizabeth Bay.
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